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As a past Civil Engineering Tech and County Commissioner I witnessed excessive 

waste with projects (money), it’s time to make ODOT accountable rather than taxing 

for more money. ODOT is a poorly managed agency with very little awareness of 

how to stay within a budget with long term strategic issue planning. The makeup of 

the agency under utilizes the field personal and has an excessive amount personal in 

Salem (it’s called top heavy management). Also ODOT could be using standard 

design for a number of projects. Throwing more money at a poorly managed system 

doesn’t solve our problems. 


